

Player Development Committee Minutes

Date: April 24th

Location: Queen's Bee, Paynesville

Time: 7:00 p.m.

Time	Торіс	Lead	Discussion Points	Outcome
7:00-7:10	New member introduction / PDC format discussions	Aaron		Introduced Mike Tangen to the group and discussed ROLE of PDC.
7:10-7:30	Last season coaching evaluations	Aaron	Review	Evaluations were reviewed. I summarized and discussed each team with members of PDC. It was determined that the evaluations were very inconsistent in how many were returned to ACE. Several teams had either 1 or no evaluations turned in. Some had as many as 11 or 12. Focus for next year is to have team managers promote the return of evaluations to make it worthwhile.
7:30-7:50	IP format Mini-Mite / Mite	Aaron/ Bill	Minnesota Hockey NEW Rules/ River Lakes Format	A lengthy conversation about structure and overall goals from Player Development standpoint. Traditionally PDC does not meet in May. We will be meeting May 15 th the goal will be to have the Mite/IP program completed for 2013-14 season
7:50-8:30	Project issues for 2013-14 season. Including projected registration	Group	Squirt -10U (# of Games)	Discussed and addressed input from association members about topic of quantity of games and away tournaments. Although PDC has some control about the away tournaments assigned each

	PeeWee team	situation is team specific and cannot be regulated by the PDC. The PDC is fully aware of the possibilities of team declaration
	declaration.	for Pee Wee teams next season and will consider all options as they present themselves.
	Girls #s teams	Discussed issues with Girls numbers for next season and will deal with options as they present themselves. Girls Coordinator Mitch Sweep was present.
	Resignation by PDC Member Brian Nelson	PDC member Brian Nelson notified the ACE by E-mail that he made a personal decision to resign from his position on the PDC. The PDC reviewed it's selection process from March meeting and selected the next candidate from the list for the open position. The PDC is submitting Steve Lemke to the Board to fill the vacant position on the PDC.